December 21, 1945 Capt. M. J. Woody L 701014 Bernard, Kansas Dear Capt. Maxyne: Thanks for your thoughtfulness in your greeting in remembering us in the Yuletide Season. I want to congratulate you on your rank. You certainly went to town. I also see by your epistle that by the first of the year you will go to work in Chicago, but not teaching school. With that vocation you have made a good decision. Not to do. Are you going to work for Warren? Let us hear from you from time to time. We are always glad to learn of our Physical Education majors who make good in a big way. Not being sure that you received the last Jayhawk Rebound, we are sending you one that should last you until next June, but doubtless this may be old stuff to you, if you have read it. We are going to write another one for the boys in the service sometime after the New Year and we will put you on the mailing list as one of the boys if you will send us your address. With all good wishes to you and your fine family, I am Sincerely, Director of Physical Education, Varsity Basketball Coach. FCA: MF Enc.